The MHPN Balint Group for mental health practitioners recommences on Thursday evening 9th February, 6.30pm to 8.30pm.
A new venue for this meeting is under consideration. This group has been going for many years as an open group and in 2017 we intend to restructure this group into a slow open group with members committing for five months at a time with a pre-payment. Previously this group has been free of charge to participants with the MHPN allocation of funds being used for catering purposes only. From 2017 the group leaders will be charging a fee to participants and this will be supported by the MHPN contribution. We hope these changes bring about greater commitment and stability in attendance to support the case working of the group.
People who would like to speak with one of us about joining a group can email or call us. 
Chel Quinn  chelquinn@bigpond.com or call 0438 505 494 after 16th January.
Kerrie Collings-Silvey  kcollings.silvey@bigpond.com  or call 0414 856 523 after 23rd January
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